
WORSHIP SERVICES 
AUSTINVILLE CHRISTIAN REFORMED CHURCH 

March 11, 2018 
Interim Pastor:  Rev. Frank Pott 

 
Morning Service 9:30 a.m.   Evening Service 6:00 p.m. 
Scripture:  Matthew 26:14-31   Scripture:  Obadiah 1-21 
Title:  Judas   Title:  The Last Word 
Songs: 512, 615, 696, 590   Songs:  30, 52, LUYH 495 
God’s Will for Life: 1 John 1:5-2:2  
    
Today   Next Sunday 
Nursery:  Melanie  Nursery:  Phyllis 
Greeters:  Michael and Tammi  Greeters:  John and Cindy 
Song Leader: Dennis  Song Leader:  Liz 
 
     Welcome to all who have joined us for worship. We pray God’s blessing on the Word that is spoken. 
Please join us for coffee and fellowship downstairs after the morning service.   
     Our special offering is for Calvin Seminary Ministry Share. Next week our special offering will be for 
Timothy Christian School. 
               
.This Week 
Sunday, 9:00 to 9:15 a.m. - Prayer Time in the Council Room 
Monday, 6:00 p.m. – Search Committee Meeting 
Wednesday, 6:30 a.m. - Men’s Prayer Group at Voss Studio 
Wednesday, 6:20 p.m. – AWANA 
 
Announcements  
     Holy Week begins with Palm Sunday on March 24. Easter Sunday will be April 1.           
     The Easter Community Choir is looking for more members. The practice time has been moved to 
8:00 p.m. on Wednesdays. The choir will sing at the Thursday night Holy Week service on March 29th.  
     Timothy Christian School's Annual Swiss Steak Supper will be on Tuesday, March 20 serving from 
4:30 p.m. – 7:30 p.m. at First Christian Reformed Church. Carry-outs will be available. 
     Bingo at Maple Manor on March 30 – Workers: Evelyn, chairman – Phyllis, Teri and Jeanette. Prizes 
(12 each) Kim, Melanie, Sharon, Bobbi, Martha. 
 
Our Church Family 
     Our Sympathy to Sharon Abbas in the death of her brother, Gary Henricks who passed away on Tues. 
     Lee Neymeyer moved to Grand Jivante on Friday where he will continue to receive therapy for a few 
weeks.  He is in Room 9 in the Rehab Center. Use the 3rd Ave entrance. He is able to walk longer distances 
until the pain in his hip and knees becomes too uncomfortable. His left arm is showing some activity which 
is very encouraging.  
     From Judy Abbas - Thank you very much for all of your prayers, calls, visits, cards, text messages and 
other ways you showed your love and support for me as I prepared for and finally had surgery on my neck. I 
ask for your continued support as I continue physical therapy to regain the use of my right arm.  
 
Financial Report for February 
     Balance as of 1-31-18:  $14,683.43   Net Inflows/Outflows   $6,476.75 
     Balance as of 2-28-18:  $21,160.18 
     Special Offerings for February:  Bethany Christian Services: $359.00   Resonate Global Mission: $223.00 
             Timothy Christian School: $364.00 
                                                            
 


